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November 18, 2013

MEMORANDUM

TO: District Board of Trustees

1/
FROM: Jim Murdaugh, Presiden&_ﬂ(&—/
SUBJECT: Construction Status Report

Item Description

This item describes the status of various construction, renovation, remodeling and site
improvement projects at all TCC locations for information for the Board of Trustees.

Overview and Background

Main Campus:

The construction of the Dental Hygiene renovations will be accomplished in two phases.
The first phase will be remodeling of the existing Dental Lab, Room 1386, into

a Radiology Lab with six seats. This work is expected to be completed by May 1, 2014 and
will provide temporary facilities for the program while the main clinic is renovated next
summer. Drawings for the Radiology Lab are complete and contractor pricing is in
progress. Also on Main Campus, construction of the Organic Chemistry Lab renovation
remains on track to be completed in December.

Wakulla Environmental Institute:

Survey work and traffic engineering are underway for the new entrance road. Barnett
Fronczak Barlowe Architects has started design work on Building One.

Florida Public Safety Institute:
The project parameters of the critical power infrastructure for the Administration Building
have been revised, and engineering evaluation continues on this project.

Past Actions by the Board
None

Funding/Financial Implications

This is a monthly update on the status of various construction and renovation projects
undertaken to support the educational mission of the College. No further action is
necessary on the part of the Board at this time.



Staff Resource
Teresa Smith

Recommended Action
Provided as an information item only.



